
by Felicity Preston, Principal
Hi everyone,

It’s been another fun-filled week (well perhaps NAPLAN is not quite so fun-filled) 
with the Board Games Bonanza - this time for Years 3-6. And today was a 
non-uniform day for Harmony Day and Crazy Sock for Down Syndrome 
Awareness.

I also want to thank the parents who came along to the K-2 Reading Workshop. 
This workshop will be repeated at the start of Term 2 after the bell at the end of 
the day for those who cannot attend during school hours. There will be a save 
the date for this and other workshops and coffee chats out soon.

Next Week

Monday - Stage 2 Sharks Basketball incursion

Monday-Wednesday - Stage 2 Camp at the Tea Gardens Great Aussie Bush Camp



Harmony Day and World Down Syndrome Day 



BOARD GAMES BONANZA
More than 65 students joined us this week for the 3-6 Board Games Bonanza! Some of our Year 6 leaders 
hosted this awesome event during recess on Wednesday. Thanks to Kieran, Chace, Harley, Emily, Ella, Zoey, 
Alex, Bronte, Patrick & Emersyn for a fun-filled break!


